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Dear Parents, 

                     Lovely to see everyone back after the half term break. A 

special welcome to our two new children this week, I am sure they will 

quickly become part of our school family. 

It was a pleasure to see Class 1 begin their swimming lessons, they were 

all very keen to try out new skills and develop their water confidence. Well done everyone. 

           I also met with the two representatives from the Church Aston Parish Council this 

week Cllr Simon Stacey and Mr Mike Atherton, they were very enthusiastic about both the 

parish and the school. I look forward to forming closer links with them in the future. The 

children on the School Council  also got to talk to them about our school and all that happens 

here. It is great to hear them share their views. 

          Thank you to Friends of School, they are busy collecting a range of prizes for our 

Easter Raffle, it’s surprising the range they have already acquired. If you have any ideas 

please let them know.    

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 
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 Congratulations to all the children that 

received an award today.  

  
 
  
 
  

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

We hope you had a wonderful 

birthday? 



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
Welcome back everyone!  

It has been another busy week in Class 2. The children have examined 3d shapes 

focusing on their properties including the shape of faces, the number  of edges and 

vertices. They have also used the properties to help them build and sort the shapes. 

In English and history the children have used the knowledge they have gained over 

the last half term to put together a report on Christopher Columbus that they will 

share with Class 1. In science the children have discussed what a plant needs to 

grow healthily and then planted bean seeds to observe over the next few weeks.  

CLASS 2 

Well done to all the children that received their bronze or silver Mathletics 

certificate  today.  MATHLETICS 

 The children were excited to see our pirate ship role play. On World 

Book Day next Thursday we are planning a pirate theme to the day. 

We hope the children will dress up as their favourite character in a 

book or come as pirates for the day.  

In maths the reception have learned about making equal groups out 

of 6 objects. Year 1 have been learning how addition and subtraction 

are inverse operations by using first, then, now, then, now 

sequences. We all enjoyed making and tasting pancakes on Shrove 

Tuesday and then writing their instructions. 

 

BRONZE AWARD SILVER AWARD 



 
 

 

 

 

Monday 17th February—Friday 21st February— Half Term holiday  

Monday 24th February—PD Day—School Closed to pupils 

Friday 28th February—Friends of School Meeting at  The Fox,  Chetwynd Aston  

Wednesday 26th February—Class 1 first swimming session 

Thursday 5th March—World Book Day, come to school dressed as a book character! 

Monday 9th to Friday 13th March—Sport Relief 

Thursday 12th March—Year 2 Football tournament. 

Tuesday 17th March—Parents Afternoon/Evening, further information to follow 

Wednesday 18th March—Reception Children NCMP—height and weight measurement 

Thursday 19th March—FoS Mothers Day sale 

Saturday 21st March—FoS Gin Tasting Evening 

Friday 27th March—FoS Mufti Day, bring an Easter Egg, further information to follow 

Friday 3rd April—FoS Spring Fair, further information to follow 

 

OUT OF SCHOOL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Congratulations on your swimming and gymnastics achievements. Thank you for sharing 

them with us in celebration assembly. Keep up the hard work. 



 
 

 

 

 

For winning the Team Challenge. 

Well done again this week to... 

FRIENDS OF  

SCHOOL 
The next Friends meeting is tonight, Friday 28th February at The Fox, 

7.30pm.  It would be lovely to see as many parents, grandparents or 

carers there. 

 

ART CLUB REQUEST 

If you have any spare wool, especially chunky wool, we would be grateful  for any 

donations. In Art Club the children are having a go at making pompoms and sewing. They 

really enjoyed having a go and we were really impressed how well the children did. The 

snow pom poms will be going on display at the Newport Show in the Summer. 

CLASS 2 REMINDER 

If you have not done so already please can all sponsorship forms and money 

be returned to school by Monday 2nd March 


